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DISCLAIMER: The general information provided in this document is based upon laws in effect at the time of the 
writing.  It is not legal advice and cannot be cited as legal authority.  Accordingly, before taking any actions based 
upon this information, we encourage you to consult with a licensed attorney.   

 

 
 
 

Can I talk to the Hearing Officer? 
 

 
No party is allowed to speak to the Hearing Officer about the case without all the 
other parties being involved.  Each Hearing Officer has a staff member who you can 
speak with to clarify procedural and scheduling matters and who can provide 
information from the case file (see contact information under the ‘Contact Us’ tab).  
However, no OMVH employee can give you any legal advice, and you should never 
attempt to discuss the facts of your case with any employee of the OMVH.  Your 
opportunity to explain the facts of your case and your position is at the hearing. 
 


